
Notes of the Sect 106 virtual meeting held on Thursday 2nd November 2023. 

 

The first part of the meeting from 14.00hrs was taken by Fiona Steven to 

introduce the Calne cycling and walking infrastructural plan with a short slide 

show and a Q&A session after.  

The slide show identified areas and destinations on a Calne Town map looking 

at key corridors and alternative routes for walking and cycling to audit and 

improve. These findings for public consultation at a later date. 

Those attending : Bremhill PC Cllr Isabel McCord,  Calne TC Cllr Alan Hill,  Clerk 

to Calne Without PC Katherine Checchia,  Calne Area Board CEM Ros Griffiths,  

Sustainable Calne rep Celia Stevens,  WC Sen Highways officer Mark Stansby, 

Highway officer Steve Hind. 

Sect 106 meeting at 1430pm. 

Those present: Fiona Steven, Mark Stansby, Steve Hind, Cllr Tony Trotman, Celia 

Stevens. 

Apologies from Anne Henshaw. 

Abberd Brook Phase 1 from the Knapp to the Pippin : The surfacing work has 

been completed. Railings and signage to follow. FS has visited the site and will 

consider invoice submissions from Atkins and contractors within budget. 

Abberd Brook Phase 2 from the Knapp toward Prince Charles Drive : SH 

meeting with Atkins to consider issues to widen parts too narrow in the south 

of the Abberd Brook close to Angel Close. Recognition that the river bank may 

have to be reinstated at different points and identified certain pinch points 

along the route. Preliminary designs would be funded by any underspend from 

Phase 1. SH. 

Whitehorse Way / Wenhill Lane cycleway signage to complete. MS . 

Land East of Sandpit Lane PL/2022/04358. Sect 106 bids have been submitted. 

FS. 

AOB : Discussion on a path at Weston Close on the David Wilson Development 

site known as a Hoggin Path, up toward High Penn was considered as a future 

connection to Sandpit Road developments. 

Date of next meeting 1st Feb 2024. 



      


